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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL (QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

January 4, 2023

Mr. Mark McKee, President

Northwest Forest Municipal Utility District (MUD)
P.O. Box 5879

Beaumont, Texas 77726-3879

Re: General Compliance Letter for Public Water Supply Complaint investigation at:
Northwest Forest MUD, Beaumont (Jefferson County), Texas

Regulated Entity No.: RN101227502, PWS ID No.: 1230086

Investigation No.: 1943958, Incident No.: 412373

Dear Mr. MckKece:

On November 8, 2023, Mrs. Marissa Peltier of the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
(TCEQ) Beaumont Region Office conducted an investigation of the above-referenced facility to
evaluate compliance with applicable requirements for public water supply. No violations are
being alleged as a result of the invesrigation. This investigation was the result of a complaint.
For information regarding our complaint policies and procedures, please refer to the following
website: https://www.tceq.texas.gov/compliance /complaints.

The TCEQ appreciates your assistance in this matter and your compliance efforts to ensure
protection of the State's environment. If you or members of your staff have any questions
regarding these matters, please feel free to contact Mrs. Peltier in the Beaumont Region Office
at 405-868-3838.

Sincerely,

AR

Mr. Ronald Hebert
Water Section Manager
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